
 
 
News from Redlynch Boxing… 
 
The website is finally up.  This is a relatively new site 
and we hope to build on it.  If anyone has a 
business or a link that they would like to have with 
us, please let us know and we will arrange it. 
 
There is still lot’s more to be developed so make 
sure you keep having a look to see any updates. 
 
With the end of financial year here I’m sure 
everyone is getting their tax records together.  
Please let Rach know if you would like copies of 
your statements should you be in a position to 
claim a deduction.  
 
We mentioned last month that we were looking 
into purchasing some software to help with 
streamlining the business; at this stage we have 
opted to maintain using Myob. 
 
We are still looking at software which will allow us 
to sell packages ie 15 group training sessions or 15 
PT sessions etc…  so watch this space. 
 
Lastly fees…☺  
 
We are facing tougher economic times especially 
in Cairns so it is with this in mind that we have 
opted not to increase fees.   
 
However unfortunately we are in the predicament. 
After financial advice from our Accountant we will 
be registering for GST.  This, for us presented a 
problem as to whether we absorb this 10% increase 
ourselves or pass it on to our clients as would 
normally be expected.   
 
In light of our tough times we have considered the 
following as an alternative, so as to avoid 
increasing our fees, we will no longer be offering 
the loyalty bonus dollars.  This is not to say that we 
no longer consider you all to be loyal clients totally 
the opposite in fact.   
 
we are hoping that most of you will appreciate our 
predicament and accept this change in good 
faith 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
For the before mentioned reasons our payment 
plan options will be as follows: 
 
Couples can pay $500 incl GST towards their 
TAB and then invoiced monthly, at which point 
you can top up where necessary. 
 
Individuals can pay $250 incl GST towards their 
TAB and then invoiced monthly, at which point 
you can to up where necessary. 
 
Casual clients will be required to make 
payment on the day, should you be unable to 
make payment you will be invoiced at the end 
of the week and payment will be required 
within 5 days.  
 
Cancellations with less than 24 hours notice will 
require full payment as per our cancellation 
policy. Please feel free to reschedule another 
session within the week to avoid cancellation 
charges. 
 
Our fees obviously will remain the same 
however now include GST. 
 
We trust that this new payment plan satisfies 
everyone and we appreciate your loyalty and 
support whole heartedly. 

 
 


